## 0 100 mg -177 S 4 0 77 w D 2 -D 0 D D D

May 28, 1970

000 Members of the Faculty and Administration

RE Martin Luther King Memorial Scholarship

FROM Kichiro Iwamoto, Chairman, Martin Luther King Scholarship Committee

Through your generosity \$3,584.00 has been collected this year

Scholarship. students presently are attending the University with the aid of this under the Martin Luther King Memorial Scholarship program. (representing 66 contributions) to be used for Scholarship assistance Two Black

students for the 1970-71 school year. At this time, we have about \$3,500.00 on hand for allocation to

Thank you for your help and continued interest in this program.